
Promotion of Healthy Christ-Like Relationships 

 

We, as a home-school organization, strive to set an example for those around us. 

I Corinthians 8:9 Be careful, however, that the exercise of your rights does not become a 

stumbling block to the weak.  

We desire every member to view every relationship as an opportunity to model Christ's love 

and to demonstrate a mutual respect for one another as brothers and sisters in Christ. It is our 

sincerest wishes to support the youth of our organization and foster healthy relationships and 

friendships. For this reason, we ask that all parents talk to their student(s) about the 

importance of being a role model and to consider the impact of their actions.  

During E-day or any ACCHS sponsored activity there is to be limited physical contact between 

individuals of opposite genders. There is to be no: tickling, massaging, embracing, cuddling, 

piggy back riding, kissing, and or any questionable displays of affection between students. If you 

are unsure if it is acceptable, then it probably isn’t. At no time should two students of the 

opposite gender be together, alone, anywhere in or around our facility.   

If you witness something not in compliance with the ACCHS policy, please try to handle this in a 

Christ-like manner. Seek out the parents and discuss this with them. This will allow parents the 

opportunity to discuss the ACCHS policy with their student. 

 


